
Armidale District Football Association 

Minutes of General Meeting 

 

Meeting Held 14
th

 May 2013 

In the Errol Browning Room, Rologas Complex Armidale 

 
Present: Graham Parsons (Chair), Jean Bone, Werner Schwarz, Quinten Dillon, Charlie Brown 

Rob Bedford, Rex Gream, Luke Polson, Chris Horneman, Richard Mackenzie, Mark Farrant 

Tony Drozdowski, Evan Quaife, Steve Watts. 

 

Apologies: Tania Lennon, Brooke Brennan, Brad Evans, Gloria Burton 

Apologies accepted on motion by Quinten Dillon, seconded Evan Quaife 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting was accepted on motion by Mark Farrant, Seconded Werner 

Schwarz 

Business Arising: Nets Roster – delay with complete roster being sent out. 

 

Correspondence: 

IN:  Letter of thanks re donation from Saumarez Homestead 

       Information and enrollment forms for Sport and Rec Soccer Clinics 

       Email from Michael Griffith re sponsorship 

 

OUT: None 

Correspondence accepted on motion by Mark Farrant, seconded Quinten Dillon 

 

President’s Report  

• Weekly report is being done on games and sent to paper and published in newsletter on 

sportingpulse website 

• There are some challenges for clubs with organizing teams as some parents are 

registering late 

• Rules and Regulations have been updated and posted to the website 

 

Treasurer’s Report was tabled by Rob Bedford who moved that the financial statement as 

presented be accepted and all accounts be paid. Seconded Rex Gream, Accepted 

 

Senior Convener (Steve Watts) 

• Mann Cup nominations are needed by 21 st May – will be played mid-week  

• Acropolis Cup – need players names who wish to participate by 21
st
 May 

 

Junior Convener 

• There are some large scores in some games, this is being monitored and review will take 

place either round 4 or 5. 

• Redraw for 7’s Joeys 

• More work needs to be done to support coaches – Chris Horneman can assist with this. 

 

 

 

 



Referees (Rex Gream) 

• Accounts for Premier League will be going out this week. 

• 5 new referees for this week 

• There is not enough referees for AR’s on senior games so clubs need to provide AR’s (as 

per ADFA Rules & Regulations) 

• Will run further referees courses this year if there is enough interest 

 

NIF 

• There is a meeting this weekend with David Eland from NNSWF 

• John Hyde has resigned from the Board. 

 

General Business: 

• Registration accounts will be sent out shortly as payments are now due 

• Team lists are now due 

• Clubs to provide or update coaches contact details with Secretary 

• Match Cards are to be filled out completely and correctly 

• All players now need to be registered and active in myfootballclub. 

• Clubs need to advise of any team vacancies as some players are still looking for team as a 

lot of teams are now full – send information to Secretary. 

 

 

Next Meeting to be held Tuesday 11
th

 June 2013 

Rologas Complex Armidale 

Commencing at 7pm 
 

 

 

  


